
December Newsletter
The Campus of Wickliffe

Dear Wickliffe Parents,

As we embrace the festive spirit and bid farewell to 2023, we're thrilled to 
bring you the latest updates and important information in our December 
Parent Newsletter. Here's what's happening at The Campus of Wickliffe this 
month:

Community Engagement:
Winter Drive: In the spirit of giving, we are organizing a holiday drive.  We are 
collecting hats, gloves, scarves,and socks.  Donations can be sent with  your 
child December 4th -15th.   Let's come together to support families in need 
during this season of giving.

Holiday Performances: Join us for our festive holiday performances 
featuring students from various grades. It's a wonderful way to celebrate the 
season and witness the talents of our young performers.

Winter Break: The winter break is scheduled from  December 21st to  
January 4th. . We hope this time allows you to create special memories with 
your family and recharge for the upcoming year.

As winter settles in, we want to share some important information to ensure a 
safe and smooth experience for our students during the colder months. 

Layer Up: Encourage your child to dress in layers to stay warm during the 
chilly weather. Layers help regulate body temperature, especially when 
moving between indoor and outdoor environments.

Warm Accessories: Ensure your child has a warm coat, gloves, hat, 
and appropriate footwear for the season. We want them to be comfortable 
and protected during outdoor activities.

A Word From Ms. Durrah, Associate Principal
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• Incorporate winter-themed 
math games to make 
learning fun.

• Use snowflakes, mittens, or 
snowmen as counting tools 
for basic math operations.

• Play math-related board 
games that reinforce skills 
like addition, subtraction, 
and multiplication.

Winter Math Games

Fun Winter Learning for Families

• Take a nature walk to observe 
winter changes in your 
neighborhood.

• Collect winter items such as 
pinecones, twigs, or rocks, and 
create a nature-inspired art 
project.

• Discuss how plants and animals 
adapt to the colder weather.

Winter Nature Walks

• Create a winter reading 
challenge with a list of 
winter-themed books 
suitable for your child's age.

• Set a goal for the number of 
books to read during the 
winter break.

• Discuss the stories together 
and ask questions to 
enhance comprehension.

Winter Reading Challenge


